
 

 

11 July 2025 

 

Temporary Closure of Children’s Playroom 

 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Due to repeated incidents of food and rubbish being left in the Children’s Playroom, resulting in pest 

infestations and hygiene concerns, the playroom will be temporarily closed on 14 July (Monday) 

and 15 July (Tuesday) for deep cleaning and disinfection.   

 

To ensure a safe and comfortable environment for all members and their children, the club  reminds all 

parents and guardians to keep the playroom clean, strictly refrain from eating or drinking in the     

playroom and dispose of all waste properly.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

兒 童 遊 戲 室 暫 停 開 放 

 

致各位會員及訪客：  

 

鑒於康樂會之兒童遊戲室於近日屢次發現有食物及垃圾遺留，導致害蟲滋生，嚴重影響場所衛

生。因此，康樂會之兒童遊戲室將於七月十四日（星期一）及 七月十五日（星期二）暫停開放，

以進行徹底的清潔和消毒。  
 

為了確保所有會員及其孩子能夠享受到安全且舒適的遊戲環境，會所再次提醒所有家長及監護

人， 請保持場地整潔，切勿於兒童遊戲室內飲食，並妥善處理所有垃圾。  
 

多謝合作。 


